
Sagas and the Use of the Past, 5 - 11 August 2012, Aarhus University 

Call for papers and posters - CLOSED 

It is with great pleasure that we now open the Call for papers and posters for the 15th International Saga 

Conference 2012.  

If you are planning to give a paper or to present a poster at the Conference, your abstract of the proposed 

paper or proposed poster has to be submitted no later than the 1st of November 2011 (abstracts received later 

than the 1st of November may not be considered). The deadline is postponed to the 8th of November  

The abstracts should be e-mailed to sagaconference@hum.au.dk Acceptances will be e-mailed no later than the 

1st of February 2012.  

When you submit your abstract, kindly, indicate in your e-mail if you wish to give a paper (30 minutes, up to 20 

minutes for the presentation and 10 minutes for discussion) or a poster (the dimensions of the poster board are 

150 cm wide x 120 cm high; poster presentations are scheduled for Thursday afternoon).  

The abstracts of proposed papers and proposed posters should be a maximum of 250 words, and preferably to 

be submitted in word-format.  

If you propose a paper also indicate in your e-mail in which of the following sessions you wish your paper to be 

included: Memory and Fiction; Textuality and Manuscript Transmission; Oral Tradition; Genre and Concepts of 

History; Myth and Reality; The Christianisation of Denmark and Eastern Scandinavia; The Use of Sagas and 

Eddas in the 21st Century; and Open Session.  

Deadline for e-mailing abstracts: the 1st of November 2011 The deadline is postponed to the 8th 

of November. 

 


